Notice of Public Meeting of 
The Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT)
Construction Training Qualification Program (CTQP) 
Final Estimates Technical Review Team (TRT) 
This meeting will be held Thursday, May 5, 2022 from 10:00 a.m.–11:30 a.m. EST 
online via Microsoft Teams:
Click here to join the meeting
This is a public meeting and members of the public are invited to attend.

The Agenda is as follows: 

1. Public Comments
2. Oral Presentations by Proposed Instructors
3. Discussion of recommendations for pending requests for approval as Construction Training and Qualification Program (CTQP) Final Estimates Training Instructors. 
4. Discussion of recommendations for pending requests for approval as Construction Training and Qualification Program (CTQP) Final Estimates Training Providers. 

Note that if any person decides to appeal any decision made by the State Construction Training Administrator based on the TRT Chairperson’s recommendation with respect to any matter considered at this meeting, he or she will need a record of the proceedings, and that, for such purpose, he or she may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.

If you need additional information or accommodation for a handicap, please contact: 
Susan Robson, State Construction Training Administrator by telephone at (850) 414-4492 or email at susan.robeson@dot.state.fl.us,  or
Ashley Anderson, Final Estimate TRT Chairperson by telephone (850) 414-4184 or email ashley.anderson@dot.state.fl.us.

